
 

 

 

Monday 26th April 2021 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Welcome to the new term! We hope you had a very restful Easter.  This term our themes will be 
Space Explorers and Traction Man.  The letter detailing our theme and activities for this term is 
printed overleaf. Our theme will cover English, Geography, History, Music, PSHE, ICT and Art and 
link to our texts. 

Maths work will follow the White Rose program of study and will include  Fractions and 
Multipliaction and Division this half term. After the half term our focus will be Money, Time and 
Place value within 100. 

R.E. Science and P.E. topics are outlined below: 

Science – Plants and Investigations 

R.E. – Sikhism, The Parables Part 2 and Noah 

P.E. – Indoor Games, Athletic Skills 

Children will need to wear their P.E. kits to school every Tuesday and Wednesday. Please ensure 
your child has appropriate kit for outdoor lessons, especially when the weather becomes colder.  
.Shorts and T-shirts should always be worn for indoor P.E. Please make sure your that child 

comes to school dressed in their P.E. kit on these days.  

Homework is set at the start of the half-term and is in the format of a ‘homework menu’ which is 
uploaded onto Satchel. Over the half-term, children should complete tasks from the ‘menu’ and 
upload their work onto Satchel when they have completed an activity.  

Work has also been set on Education City and Purple Mash  to practise specific strategies related 
to  Maths, Reading and Science. 

Spelling tests will be carried out on Tuesdays and all the lists for the year are available on 
Satchel and also on the school website.  

Reading takes place daily in the classroom and books are changed regularly. We ask that you 
support your child’s progress by reading regularly with them and completing the reading record 
when they have read to you. The book will only be changed when you have done so. Please 
encourage children to take care with the books as they cost a lot of money to replace. 

We look forward to continuing to work closely with you this term and thank you for your on-
going support this year.  

Kind regards 

Mrs Kristensen, Mrs Nicholson – Jones, Ms Ogunbunmi 
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